
 

In late 2014, we ran a short survey to find out from the readers of Community Paediatric Review what you 

want from the publication. Here’s what you told us: 

The best way for you to receive Community Paediatric Review is an e-newsletter. 

 

  



You’re looking for new research findings, evidence-based health information and information to 

share with families.  

 

You spend a fair amount of time reading each issue of Community Paediatric Review. 

 



We also asked what else you’d like to see in Community Paediatric Review and you told us that links to 

additional reading material and short videos to supplement the articles would be useful additions.

 

Thanks so much for contributing to the Community Paediatric Review 2014 survey, we look forward to 

creating a publication that continues to contribute to your work. If you have any feedback, please email 

publications.ccch@rch.org.au at any time. 
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